




Greetings, 
 
As a citizen and elected County Commissioner, I have an inside view of how the implementation 
of  Proposal 95 would remove the ability of citizens to govern themselves.  While there are 
numerous examples of specific issues where preemption to state authority is appropriate, 
thousands of other examples exist in constant reminder that Florida is one of America’s most 
diverse states.  The local needs of people living in Miami vary drastically from similar, but 
different needs in Orlando, and are both in significant contrast to the rural life of my home in 
Baker County. 
 
The broad and vague confrontation to local home rule, which has moved our great State forward 
economically and socially over the past fifty years, would ultimately hurt Counties, Cities, 
Towns, Business and our Citizens. One size fits all does not fit for Florida, which is why I 
strongly urge you to oppose Proposal 95. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
James A. Croft 
 

James A. Croft 
Baker County Commission, District 1 

55 North Third Street 
Macclenny, Florida  32063 

 
(904) 259-3613 office 
(386) 867-3199 mobile 

Please be advised that Florida has a broad public records law, and all correspondence to me via email 
may be subject to disclosure. Under Florida records law (SB80 effective 7-01-06), email addresses are 
public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, 
do not send public records request to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.  
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